
FEDERAL HOME LOAN BANK BOARD
WASHINGTON

OFFICE OF

JOHN H. FAHEY
CHAIRM AN

December 15, 1936

Hon. Marriner S. Eccles, Chairman,
Federal Reserve Board,
Washington, D. C.
Dear Mr. Eccles:

Thank you for the copy of your address 
before the Seventh New England Bank Management 
Conference in Boston, November 13th, which accompanied 
your letter of December 10th just received.

I am taking a copy of your speech along 
with me to New York so that I may have an opportunity 
to read it at my leisure.

Sincerely yours,

John H. Fahey,
Chairman.

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




